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12 June 2018 

ASX Market Release  

 

Disclosure of beginning to have substantial holding 

 

The following substantial product holder notice for BlackRock, Inc. and related bodies corporate was released to 

NZX markets on 11 June 2018. 

 

 

For further information contact: 

The a2 Milk Company Limited 

Geoffrey Babidge 

Managing Director & CEO 

+61 2 96977000 






















































